
 
 

 

Transport for NSW 

76 Victoria Street, Grafton, NSW 2460 | PO Box 576, Grafton NSW 2460  

W transport.nsw.gov.au 

8 June 2021 
 
File No: NTH12/00067/09 
Your Ref: SSD-7923  
 
 
The Director  
Major Projects 
Department of Planning Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Melissa Anderson 
Melissa.anderson@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
RE:  Response to Submissions – SSD-7293 – Proposed Expansion of Sancrox Quarry.  
Lot 2 DP 574308, Lot 353 DP 754434, Lot 1 DP 720807 & Lot 1 DP 704890. Sancrox Road, 
Sancrox. 
 
I refer to your email dated 25 May 2021 requesting comment from Transport for NSW (TfNSW) in 
relation to the abovementioned Response to Submissions (RTS). 
 
TfNSW responded to SSD-7293 for the proposed expansion of Sancrox Quarry by letter dated 27 
November 2019 noting the following:  

 
 The construction of the new interchange by Roads and Maritime took into consideration the 

expansion of the quarry and the other planned industrial development in the area.  

 It is noted that a Code of Conduct will be implemented to manage haulage operations.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to now review the RTS. Please be advised that we have no objection 
to the proposal, and no further comment to make. 
 
If you have any further enquiries regarding the above comments please do not hesitate to contact 
Cheryl Sisson, Development Services Case Officer or the undersigned on (02) 6640 1362 or via 
email at: development.northern@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
for Matt Adams 
Team Leader, Development Services 
Community and Place | Region North 
Regional & Outer Metropolitan 
Transport for NSW 
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